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Enrollment:    
                             

     

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Students at risk: 
#’s Aug Sept Oct Nov Dec Jan Feb March April  May 

 52 58 59 61 61 61 61 58   

At Risk Indicators: Failed Readiness Test (PK-3); Below 70 2+ Subj(7-12); Not promoted 1+ School Years; 

Pregnant/Parent; Placed in DAEP; Expelled; Judicial Release; Dropout; LEP; Protective Services; Homeless; 

Resident Placement 

 

Discipline Report: March 
Total number of discipline referrals 10 

Excessive Tardiness  (assigned Saturday school)   lllll lll                    8 

Refusal to comply      (dress code)                      l 1 

PDA – school grounds                                          l     1 
 

 

Schedule of major upcoming events for: April (parent night, extra-curricular 

schedules, school programs etc.) 

EVENT(s) DATE 
Track Meet – District in Brackett April 1st  

8th Grade Registration for HS April 6-10 

Bullying Speaker/Concert – Pat Walker April 30th  

STAAR Testing 6th, 7th & 8th Grade April 21st, 22nd, and 23rd  
 

 
 
 

6th 44 

7th  54 

8th  40 

  

Total 138 



Staff development/Meetings for the month of:  March 
TEACHER(S) Training/event attended CIP Date 

 
Price Worrell Stone Morris 

T. Hibbitts Schwandner 

Edwards Conoly L.Frerich Ballew 

Department Meetings All Every Tuesday & 

Thursday during 5th 

Period 

JH/HS Staff Faculty Mtg All 1st Thurs of Month 

7:30 am 

JH Staff STAAR Test Admin. Testing March 10th & 11th  

Christy Price First Time Admin. Academy ALL March 25th 

Notable Highlights: 
 TELPAS testing March 2th  
 First Round of STAAR testing for 7th and 8th graders March 30th & 31st  
 JH Tennis won 1st Place at District Competition – March 23rd 
 JH District Track Meet will be held here April 1st 
 Big Decisions – Sex Ed. Classes took place March 2nd – 12th Mon-Thurs for 8th Graders 

 

 

Principal’s General Narrative: 
March blew in and out as quick as the wind.  We had a full month of activities including academic 

assessing, sex ed classes, tennis tournaments, and spring break.  Our students are busy 

preparing academically as well as participating in many outside school activities.  We are 

beginning to start preparing, registering and gearing up for our 8th graders to participate in 

graduation, and becoming freshmen next year.  As we go into April and the testing season our 

teachers have done an excellent job of preparing our students for the many assessments they 

will be taking throughout the next couple of months.  I look forward in planning and 

participating in all the end of year activities.   

  

Respectfully, 

Christy Price 


